
To whom it concerns,  

 I would like to say that I support keeping the herd of wild horses in Theodore Roosevelt 

National Park. I know the North Dakota government supports this herd and I want to say thank 

you for that support. My hopes are that the National Park Service will be agreeable to work 

with the North Dakota Government to keep and maintain this herd. 

Thank you, 

Jerome Fabian 

North Bloomfield, Ohio 


